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November 1, 2010 

 

 

 

Bryan Horton 

Renewal by Andersen 

obo John & Denise Kniprath 

1920 West County Road C 

Roseville, MN 55113 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1580 McLean Avenue. 

 File ID:  ALH 10-292 

 

Dear Mr. Horton: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 28, 2010, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

reviewed your appeal in the above-referenced matter and recommended granting a 6-inch 

variance on the openable height of three double hung replacement egress bedroom windows 

measuring 18 inches high by 40 inches wide. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 

 Jim Bloom (email) 

 Stephen Ubl (email) 

 Ryan Rehn (email) 
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